
1-888-688-4222
Arizona OAR Line

A free 24/7 hotline that assists providers with 
complex patients with pain and opioid use disorders, 
answered by medical experts at the Poison and Drug 

Information Centers in Arizona. 

Opioid  Assistance & 
Referral

The OAR Line is joint project between the Arizona Department of Health Services, the Arizona Health Care Cost Containment System and Poison and Drug Information Centers in Arizona.  


